
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE 
VILLAGE OF LOMBARD HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

IN REGARD TO THE PROPOSED DESIGNATION OF 
128-132 WEST ST. CHARLES ROAD AS A LANDMARK SITE 

PURSUANT TO SECTION 32.079 OF THE LOMBARD VILLAGE CODE 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Historic Preservation Commission of the Village of Lombard, 

DuPage County, Illinois, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 9, 2016, at 7:30 p.m., at 

the Lombard Village Hall, 255 East Wilson Avenue, Lombard, Illinois, in regard to the request by 

the property owner to designate 128-132 W. St. Charles Road as a “Landmark Site” pursuant to 

Section 32.079 of the Lombard Village Code.  128-132 W. St. Charles Road is located on the 

following described property: 

 
 Legal Description: 
 

PARCEL 2:  LOT 5 (EXCEPT THE WEST 60 FEET) AND THE WEST 44 FEET OF LOT 

4 IN BLOCK 10 IN TOWN OF “LOMBARD”, BEING A SUBDIVISION IN SECTIONS 5, 6, 

7, 8 AND 18, TOWNSHIP 39 NORTH, RANGE 11, EAST OF THE THIRD PRINCIPAL 

MERIDIAN, ACCORDING TO THE PLAT THEREOF RECORDED APRIL 23, 1868 AS 

DOCUMENT 9483, IN DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS. 

  

P.I.N.:   06-07-204-025 

 
 Common Address: 128-132 W. St. Charles Road, Lombard, Illinois 60148. 
 
 
All persons desiring to comment on the proposed request will be given an opportunity to do so at 

the public hearing.  Written statements are encouraged and will be distributed to the Historic 

Preservation Commission if received at the Village Hall, 255 East Wilson Avenue, Lombard, IL, 

on or before August 2, 2016.  Interested parties are also encouraged to attend the public hearing. 

 
 

VILLAGE OF LOMBARD 
 

Sharon Kuderna 
Village Clerk 


